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Hospice du Rhône Paso Robles 

April 21 – 23, 2022 

 
California, USA— Hospice du Rhône ® (HdR), an international wine organization based in San Luis 
Obispo, will host their biannual Paso Robles event April 21 - 23, 2022 at the Paso Robles Event Center in 
California. They are pleased to present the following exclusive addition to event programming.  
 

 

A Conversation with Dr. Nick Dokoozlian 

 

April 21, 2022 | 4pm – 6pm | Ponderosa Pavilion – Paso Robles Event Center  

 
Join Hospice du Rhône founding director John Alban in a fascinating conversation with Dr. Nick 

Dokoozlian, Vice President, Winegrowing Research, E. & J. Gallo. 
 

Where will Viticulture be in thirty years? There is only one person who really knows: Dr. Nick.    

 

In a technical and personal conversation, John Alban will give us a special introduction to Dr. Nick 

Dokoozlian, whom he has declared ‘the most perfect viticultural mind our world has seen’. Come listen, 

think, puzzle, and be a part of the conversation at this once-in-a-lifetime opportunity. 

 
Admission includes one seat at an indoor table, set with appetizers and wine.  

 
Tickets are $250 and go on sale February 22, 2022 10am PST. To purchase tickets and learn more visit 

www.hospicedurhone.org. 

 
About Dr. Nick Dokoozlian 

Dr. Nick Dokoozlian is the Vice President of Winegrowing Research at E. & J. Gallo Winery in Modesto, 

California. He also serves as the research chair for the National Grape and Wine Initiative, and is an associate 

editor of the American Journal of Viticulture and Enology. Prior to joining E. & J. Gallo, Dokoozlian was a 

member of the Department of Viticulture and Enology at the University of California, Davis. He received his 

Ph.D. in Plant Physiology from the University of California, Davis.  
 

About Hospice du Rhône® 

Hospice du Rhône® (HdR), located on the Central Coast of California, operates as a non-profit business 
league with the specific purpose of improving the business conditions of the grape growers and wine 
producers of Rhône variety wines and grapes throughout the world. We serve as an international vintners 
association, providing promotional and educational opportunities. Hospice du Rhône is not affiliated with 
any other charitable organization. Non-profit 501 (c) (6) Business League 
 
Instagram: HospiceduRhone Facebook: HospiceduRhoneIntl #HdRPaso #HdRPaso2022  
 
For all press inquires, please contact Erin Carroll at erin@hospicedurhone.org  


